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To Members of the EFA 
 
Circular No. 204 
 
Mbabane, 23rd August 2023 
 
 
Suspension of football competitions, matches, courses, workshops, events and 
congresses scheduled for 26th August 2023 
 
 
EFA Members are hereby kindly informed of the suspension of all football competitions, 
matches, courses, workshops, events and congresses under the auspices of EFA, that might have 
been scheduled or planned to be hosted on the 26th August 2023. 
 
The suspension has contemplated the circumstance that 26th August 2023, has been declared, by 
the Government of the Kingdom of Eswatini, as a date for the Primary National Parliamentary 
Elections, with all Eswatini citizens expected/scheduled to participate in these national elections. 
 
Only official international competitions as prescribed by the international football governing 
bodies and international participation accordingly applied for and approved by EFA will be 
allowed. 
 
Any inconvenience that may have been caused is greatly regrettable. 
 
 
Yours in Football, 
Eswatini Football Association, 
 
 
Frederick Mngomezulu 
Chief Executive Officer 
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